

## An update from One You Lincolnshire

"In light of the current situation nationally with COVID-19, we would like to inform our clients, clinics and professional partners that One You Lincolnshire has moved to a remote offering for the foreseeable. Our priority is to protect the health of our staff and our clients.

As many of the clients we work with are vulnerable with long term health conditions, we can better protect you all at this time if you don't come into clinics. As such, our remote offering covers online platforms and telephone-based services. Our staff are working hard to get in touch with our clients.

If you have not yet heard from us please do get in touch by calling 01522 705162 or the member of staff you are working with. We also recommend that you follow our Facebook page to stay up to date with further news from One You Lincolnshire: https://www.facebook.com/oneyoulincolnshire/.

If you're a healthcare professional, we will be updating you via our Newsletter. To sign up please click the following link: http://eepurl.com/gNnsMn . We are reviewing this situation on a frequent basis and will provide updates on our channels accordingly."

Allison Jackson Referral Generation and Partnership Lead











Raising funds for our charity partner, Pancreatic Cancer UK.

Please click here to make a donation

Service is provided by Thrive Tribe Ltd. Any views or opinions are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Thrive Tribe Ltd. The information ransmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may